
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our on-going mission to foster a love of reading across school, we have 

been developing links with our local library (Aston Library) and have arranged visits 

for each class in school. 

Each class will be visiting the library to take part in a range of age- appropriate 

activities linked to your child’s class topic. 

Your child will be going to the library with their class on Wednesday 27th November 

2024. 

Visits to the library will take place during the school day, and therefore children 

should arrive at school, and be collected at the end of the day, at normal time. 

 

Please ensure that your child has with them appropriate outdoor clothing and 

footwear for the short walk to the library. In the case of extremely bad weather, the 

visit will be rearranged. 

Due to parents signing a local area walk permission slip, children do not need another 

slip signing. However, if you wish for your child to opt-out, please let your child’s 

class teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

 

Miss Poole, 

Phonics and Reading Lead  

 


